Reference: 2921251

Telephone:
NEW ZEALAND SECURITY INTELLIGENCE SERVICE
P.O. Box 900,
Wellington,
New Zealand
4 July 2012
D&L

Fyi-request-345-58f0d513@requests.fyi.org.nz

DearD & L

Official Information Act Request

13 Your e-mail request dated 7 June 2012 headed “Official Information Act request —
Interception Warrant Annual Reports”, addressed to the New Zealand Police, was referred to
this office on 25 June under section 4A of the Official Information Act 1982 for answer.

2. | refer you to our e-mail dated 12 June 2012, reference 2891525, which responded to
an identical request which you sent to the New Zealand Security Intelligence Service
(NZSIS) on 7 June.

3. You will recall that we referred you to our Annual Reports, to be found on the NZSIS
web-site www.nzsis.govt.nz at Home/Annual Reports. The Statement on Warrants section
of those reports, which cover the years 2002 to 2011 inclusive, contains the annual public
reporting relating to the issue and operation of interception warrants in which you have
expressed interest.

Yours sincerely

ANt

Dr Warren Tucker
Director of Security
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